
	
School of Computing, Science and Engineering 
Computer Sciences Undergraduate Applicant Visit Day 
Saturday 24 February 2018, 10.30am – 12.30pm 
	
This event is for applicants holding offers for: 
 

BSc Computer Science 
BSc Computer Science with Foundation Year 
BSc Computer Science with Professional Experience 
BSc Computer Science with Cyber Security/Web Development/Data Analytics 
BSc Software Engineering 
BSc Software Engineering with Foundation Year 
BSc Software Engineering with Professional Experience 
	

	
Event details: 
 
10.30am – 11.00am: Welcome to Computer Science and Software Engineering 

at Salford 
 
11.10am – 11.30am:  Meet current students 
 

Hear from current students who will showcase some of their recent work, including the 
outcome of their recent intensive ‘Hackcamp’. You can also find out more about their 
experience of studying at Salford. 

	

11.30am – 12.00pm:  Refreshments and staff-student   meeting 
 

Chat to staff and current students about studying at Salford	

12.00pm – 12.30pm: Student placements and Q&A.  
	

Our placement coordinators will guide you through the range of available placement 
opportunities and highlight what some current placement students are learning – and earning. 
Our undergraduate programme leader will be present to help answer any of your questions.  

 


